
Town of Andover 

Board of Selectmen 

Budget Workshop – Wednesday 3/28/2018 

 

The meeting was called to order at 4:38 p.m. by Robert Burbank. 

Present were:  Robert Burbank, Jeff Maguire, Julia Haverl, Cathy Desrosiers, and 
Town Administrator Joe Higgins. 

The board was presented with health insurance options by Chuck Petruccione, 
broker at Brown & Brown. 

The board continued to review the departments and budget items. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:30 p.m.  Moved by Julia Haverl, seconded by Jeff 
Maguire.  Motion passed unanimously.   

Respectfully submitted, 

Cathleen Desrosiers 

Board of Selectman 

Acting Clerk 

 

 


